
Joseph Wren 
PO Box 1015 

North Plains, OR 97133 
 
 
 

RE: HB 4075 
 
I am in support of HB4075.  Please help us get our families farm back in the 
Urban Reserve, in doing this it will help the City of Hillsboro to be better able to 
plan for their future growth.  Hillsboro is growing and is in the need of land for 
schools, roads, housing, parks and jobs. 
 

 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph Wren 
PO Box 1015 
North Plains, OR 97133 
 


